The Drive-Home Newsletter
March 12th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This Week in Sunday School
Jesus explains eternal life to Nicodemus
Preschool: Recited John 3:16. We talked about heaven and what it looks like. We had handheld flashlights that we held in the air whenever heaven came up in the story about Nicodemus. Then we painted what we thought heaven would look like.
· What is Heaven like?
· Who was Nicodemus?
K-2nd Grade: 
· 
3rd-5th Grade: We played a game comparing faith and works and their effectiveness in getting into heaven. We talked about what it means to be born again and how following GOD can mean that we don’t make our own decisions, GOD does.
· What does it mean to be born again?
· What does it mean to be saved by faith? How are works important?
This week in Children’s Church
We talked about what it means to be crucified with Christ and how as Christians we are called to die to sin. We talked about how dying to something is like ignoring it, but stronger, you don’t even recognize its existence.
· What does it mean to be dead to something?
· What does it mean to be crucified with Christ?
· What do you need to die to so that you can be crucified with Christ?

Coming Up This Week
Join us for Wednesday night dinner and Kid’s Club! Dinner is at 5:30pm, programming is at 6:15pm! 
Keep in Mind
Thank you to those who joined us for the 90-minute sleepover and 2nd Sunday! They were both a lot of fun and hope they were a blessing to you and your children!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Early Bird discount on registration for Camp ends March 15th! Be sure to register your kids for camp soon! Registration will still be open after the 15th but this allows you to save $30 if you register and pay before the 15th! Scholarships and rebates are available from both the camps and the church. Feel free to ask Bobby for details or help setting up or finding a week that your child’s friends might be going!
· Harbor online registration: https://covenantharbor.campbrainregistration.com/?ReturnUrl=%2fHome%2fLanding 
· Point online registration: https://cpbc.campbrainregistration.com/ 
